Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace
This week in Year 3

Monday 24th June 2024

English:
This week we will plan the paragraphs for our own version of Jack and the Beanstalk.

Maths:

This week, we will continue to work on fractions of amounts and reason with this.

At the end of the week we will continue to work on time and will be focusing on hours in the day, days in a
week, weeks in a month and months in a year.

It may help your child to begin to learn the rhyme: 30 days has September, April, June and November, All the
rest have 31, Except February, 28 days here. Or 29 in each leap year.

Spellings
In the Spelling Test on Wednesday 19th June most children will be tested on words with /sh/ spelt ch: chef,
chalet, machine, brochure, chute, parachute, chauffeur. moustache, charades, champagne

New spellings will be sent out on Thursday due to the Hexagon Concert on Wednesday. The new words will
be words ending /g/ spelt gue and words with the /k/ spelt que: league, tongue, plague, vague, dialogue,
antique, unique, mosque, technique, picturesque

Homework

Homework this week is to learn the words and practice the songs for the Hexagon concert. Many children
are still not certain of the words and the concert is next week.

The link for the songs is https://berksmusictrust.org.uk/jmf/ and the password is BMTIMFJun324 (NB the
password is case sensitive). We will be singing Part 2 where there are two parts to the music.

Please also try to do the usual ten minutes reading and 5-10minutes times tables and number bond practice.

Other Matters:

e The Hexagon Concert is on Wednesday evening. We are really looking forward to our performance
and are certain that you will be impressed. Please remember your child will need to come to school
on Wednesday wearing school trousers/shorts/skirts and a T shirt that can be either jungle colours,
animal prints or have pictures of jungle creatures. They will also need a named packed tea to eat
after the afternoon rehearsal and before the performance. The tea must be packed in totally
disposable packaging.

e Thank you to all parents and siblings who were able to cheer us on at Sports Day. We had a great
time. Well done to Green House who were the overall winners of the event.

e |t was our last Pbone lesson on Friday, but the children have kept their instruments to continue
practising the songs for their concert which will be on Friday 5% July at 9am. Please do come along.




